
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

703 Crossover Road • Tupelo, MS 38801 • (662) 842-7381 / FAX (662) 844- 4564 

CCE 6-09633-19P 
 
May 20, 2020 
 
Chief, Environmental Permits Division 
Mississippi Department of Environmental Quality 
Office of Pollution Control 
515 East Amite Street 
Jackson, Mississippi 39201 
 
 
SUBJECT: Large Construction Notice of Intent 
 Tupelo Fairgrounds Redevelopment (Phase 4) 
 Tupelo, Lee County, Mississippi 
 
Dear Sir: 

 

On behalf of the City of Tupelo, Cook Coggin Engineers, Inc. is pleased to submit herewith 

the Large Construction Notice of Intent (LCNOI) for the proposed construction activities 

associated with the referenced project.  The Storm Water Pollution Prevention Plan 

(SWPPP) developed for these construction activities is enclosed for your review. 

 

Attached is the City letter stating that Tupelo will provide water and wastewater service, 

and estimated wastewater flow. 

 

Should you have any questions or require additional information, please contact me. 

 

Sincerely, 

Cook Coggin Engineers, Inc. 

 
James R. Spencer, R.P.G. 
Geologist/Environmental Coordinator 
 
















